
Virginia Plastic Surgeon First in the State to
Offer Revolutionary Facelift Procedure

/EINPresswire.com/ Dr. Ben Hugo is excited to be the first in Virginia to offer LazerLift™, a

revolutionary minimally invasive laser facelift

Dr. Ben Hugo is excited to be the first plastic surgeon in Virginia to offer LazerLift™, a

revolutionary minimally invasive laser facelift.

The LazerLift™ procedure uses a sophisticated, highly advanced, FDA approved laser to provide

tightening of the lower face, jawline and neck.  The laser energy safely and effectively heats the

deep surface of the skin and the tissues immediately underlying the skin, promoting collagen

contraction, tightening, formation of new collagen and structural lifting.

A thin 2mm laser wand is introduced through three micro entry points hidden below the chin

and earlobes, requiring only local anesthesia with mild sedation.  There is no cutting, no stitches

and minimal recovery and downtime.

The results are natural and pleasing: a new, younger looking you!

Ben Hugo Plastic Surgery will be offering a free seminar on Wednesday, February 27th at the

Westin Virginia Beach Town Center for anyone interested in learning more about the LazerLift™

procedure. Presentations will be held at 1:00pm and 6:00pm. Reservations are required, as

seating will be limited.

Ben Hugo, MD, FRCS (http://www.benhugo.com) is a board-certified plastic surgeon with more

than 30 years of experience. As a skilled and well-respected plastic surgeon in Hampton Roads,

Virginia, he offers facelift, blepharoplasty (eyelids), liposuction, non-surgical procedures including

LazerLift™, Fractional CO2 laser resurfacing, CoolSculpting™, Sculptra™, Botox™ and Juvéderm™

filler.  He is the recipient of many honors, is board certified on three continents and has held

teaching positions at four medical schools, including University Health Center of Pittsburgh and

the Eastern Virginia Medical School.  His professional memberships include the American Society

of Plastic Surgeons, the American Society of Aesthetic Plastic Surgery and the International

Society of Aesthetic Plastic Surgery.
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